
 

Ref. California Public Health AFL 21-31.1 Effective 02.24.2023  

VISITATION GUIDELINES   

In accordance with California Dept. of Public Health (CDPH), the following visitor guidelines will be in 

place to ensure the safety of our patients and healthcare personnel:  

 All visitors must be screened for fever and Covid-19 symptoms and must not be suspected or 

recently confirmed with Covid -19 (within previous 10 days) 

 All patients (suspected / confirmed with Covid-19) 

o May have one visitor a day. 

o All visitors for suspected / confirmed Covid-19 patients must wear an N95 mask during 

the visit which will be provided by Security. 

 All patients (not suspected / confirmed with Covid-19): 

o May have up to two visitors at a time 

o Visitors may switch as needed 

 All visitors must wear a facemask upon entry and other PPE (personal protective equipment) as 

appropriate while in the patient’s room. 

 All visitors must physically distance from healthcare personnel and other patients / visitors that 

are not part of their group at all times while in the facility.  

 Visitors should not walk around in hallways and must go directly to and from the patient’s room.  
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